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MINUTES FOR MEETING OF NOVEMBER 5, 2021

A special meeting of the Pine Grove Township Supervisors was held on Friday, November 5, 2021 at 8:30
AM at the Town Hall. Supervisors present were Carmen Ferranto, Douglas Smith and Linda Farnsworth.
Others present were Julie Parmenter.

Carmen Ferranto opened the special township meeting at 8:41 a.m.

The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag.

There was some discussion on the gravel from our pit and the quality is not adequate.

It was noted that the red truck that is out for repairs is almost completed. The blue truck is currently at
Dykes for inspection.

Douglas Smith and Dave are meeting with Jeff Locket this morning regarding some water run off from
his property onto Mill Road. There are concerns that it may undermine that road.

The Supervisors studied other sections of the property maintenance code to review wording and what
will be included.

The Supervisor’s suggested contacting PSATS for guidance on possible procedures to acquire entry into
buildings that are believed to be unstable.

A motion was made by Carmen Ferranto to advertise that the 2022 Budget is open for review. Linda
Farnsworth seconded the motion.

Douglas Smith made a motion for adjournment at 10:23 AM. Linda Farnsworth seconded the motion.
The vote was unanimous and the motion carried.
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